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Have questions about FSRA’s proposed Approach to Strengthening Protection
of Vulnerable Consumers? Join us.

Webinar  Cross Sector

February 8, 2024

  12:00PM - 12:30PM America/Toronto

What: Webinar
When: Thursday, February 8, 2024
Time: 12-12:30PM ET
Where: Online

You are invited to the Financial Services Regulatory Authority of Ontario’s (FSRA’s) webinar on its Proposed Approach to
Strengthening Protection of Vulnerable Consumers posted now for consultation until March 8, 2024. The outcome of the proposed
approach is to close the gap between the experiences of vulnerable and non-vulnerable consumers in Ontario’ s financial services
sector.

Join Stuart Wilkinson, Chief Consumer Officer, to: 

learn more about FSRA’s proposed approach to strengthening the protection of vulnerable consumers in the sectors FSRA
regulates

ask questions

learn how you can provide your feedback to FSRA 
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